
  

Meet the Teacher: 
   Miss Gildea 

A Little Bit About Me… 
Hi there! My name is Miss Gildea and I 
am so excited to be your teacher this 

year! I am thrilled that we are back at 
Meadow Lane.  This will be my third 

year teaching at ML.  My first year I 
taught all subjects and last year I 

focused on Reading. I can’t wait to see 
where the year takes us! 

My Education 
I am a proud, Summa Cum 
Laude graduate of Bradley 
University.  In 2018, I earned 
my Bachelor’s Degree as a 
Learning Behavior Specialist 

with minors in Early 
Childhood Special Education 
and English as a Second 

Language. 

Contact Me! 
kgildea@ahsd125.org 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


